
	 	 	
	
	
	
	
W2D2	Message	–	November	11,	2016						
	
	
Hello all, 
 
Thank you very much for your registrations for World Wide Data Day. a new page has been added to 
the site which has the videoconference schedule. Please check it to see if this will work for you. 
 
More information is coming soon! Please send me any and all questions you have. 
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 
 
P.S. The URL for the new page is https://quarknet.i2u2.org/page/w2d2-videoconferences . It can also 
be found by going to the main page at http://tiny.cc/w2d2 and choosing the "Videocons" button.  
	


